Please join us for...

Planting Memories

Enjoy our garden, refreshments and fun activities.

Children and teens from the community are invited to

Hospice Alliance’s garden to decorate a terracotta pot and add a flower
to take home in honor of the memory of a loved one.

Thursday, August 15th
5:30-6:30 pm

Hospice Alliance Garden
10220 Prairie Ridge Blvd., Pleasant Prairie, WI

Please RSVP to Jennifer Sytkowski at 262.652.4482 ext. 1211 or | |
jennifer.sytkowski@hospicealliance.org.

Hospice Alliance-

Ask for us by name

www.hospicealliance.org * (262) 652-4400



